

École Deer Meadow School Chinook's Edge School Division

Week of March 28 - April 1, 2022

Week at a Glance

Mar. 29 - Pizza Tuesday

Mar. 31 - Quiznos Lunch

Parent Reminders

- Report Cards will be available online Friday, March 25th after 4:00 pm
- Yearbooks are available to order by clicking here
- Grade 7 parents please check your mailboxes for the random access codes to complete the Assurance Survey

Superintendent Newsletter

Please visit this link to see the April newsletter from the Board of Trustees

Spring has

Sprung

Parent Council

Parent Council needs your help!

The EDMS annual fundraiser, the Spell-a-thon, is starting to collect prizes and Parent Council needs help approaching businesses for gifted prizes.

Please stop by the office to get the information letter(s) to provide to businesses. We also have a QR code at the office for you to check which businesses have already been approached, and to log businesses you are approaching. This is to avoid overwhelming our local businesses with asks!

As always, if you or your business would like to gift a prize to the Spell-a-thon, they can be dropped off at the office and we will start adding them to our display!!!

Thank you for your help!

Rock your Socks





École Deer Meadow School